
 

We the People Fundraiser @ Brew Merchant

Ticket Pre-Order Form
Dear Black River community,

We need you! Please help support our State Championship We the People team as they

fund-raise to attend the national competition in Washington, D.C. April 24th-27th. We

need your support to get these students there! Please help us by making a donation,

spreading the word or by attending our Silent Auction Fundraising Event.

Donation to the We the People Team, any amount appreciated!

$25/Event Ticket includes hors d’oeuvres, door prizes, silent auction & more.  

Support our event by donating a auction item, gift card, business sponsorship 

 (contact info below)

Publicize our GoFundMe link or Event on your social media and word of mouth

Thank you for considering the many ways you can help these students:

Parent Name ______________________________    Email:________________________________ 

Parent Phone #: ______________________ Student Name: ________________________________

Donation to the We the People Team: $ ___________

Number of Event Tickets: _______ X $25/ticket =  Ticket Total: $ __________ 

Enclosed Cash or  Check Total (Payable to BRPS, Memo: We the People): $ _________________

If you purchase tickets you will receive email confirmation indicating that your name has been added to our
list. If confirmation is not received by Monday, March 16th please email or text contact below.

Questions? Please contact Zahabia at aanyaatif@hotmail.com or 616-405-3890, text

Office Use Only
 

Check # _________________   Cash Receipt # ___________________   Processed On: _________________

3.19.20
5-8 PM

Brew Merchant
Tickets - $25/adult

Ticket Pre-Orders must be placed by Friday, March 13th


